
 

 

TERM 1 2023 

    Term 1        

30 Jan—6 April 

 

 

BOT Meeting Date 

28 March 

 

Goal Setting                   

Interviews 

6 March 

 

Small Schools        

Athletics Day 

9 March 

 

Senior School 

Camp 

15 to 17 March 

 

TERM 2 DATES 

24 April—30 June 

 

 

 

 

 

School News    

Term 1 Issue 3  
28 February 2022 
 
Over the last week we have hosted students 
from Shotover School who have been in              
Glenorchy for their School Camp. One group 
of Senior Room children joined in on the 
Shotover trip to the Routeburn Nature Walk 
on Thursday 23 February and the second 
Senior Room group is joining the Pigeon              
Island trip today. Our students have really 
enjoyed connecting with the students from 
another school and have enthusiastically 
taken the opportunity to show the Shotover 
children around our place. 
 
On Thursday afternoon, the classroom 
teachers will be attending a Teacher Union Meeting in Queenstown.                  
Glenorchy School will remain open but normal classroom programmes will 
not go ahead. Students will be supervised by Mrs Miller and our Teacher 
Aide Catherine, and an alternative programme will be implemented. Please 
send your children to school with their swimming togs on this day.    
 
For the rest of Term 1 swimming lessons will take place on Wednesdays. 
The students have all made some great progress with their daily lessons 
and we now aim to help maintain their skill level by continuing with a 
weekly lesson while the pool is open.   
 
The next sporting event on the school calendar is Athletics. On Thursday 9 
March, the Year 4 - Year 8 students will travel to Kawarau School (at 
Hanley’s Farm) to participate in the Small School Athletics Day. We will be 
sending out an email later this week requesting help with transporting   
students. We will need to leave school at 8:30am. 
 
We are holding our Goal Setting Interviews on Monday 6 March. There is a 
booking-in sheet in the school foyer. Alternatively email or text Gorettie 
with an approximate time you would like and she will book a time in for 
you. These interviews are a good opportunity for the students to show their 
parents what they are working on in class and for parents to see how they 
can support their child with their learning.  
 

Student of the Week 

                     Paula, Roshell, Kelly and Gorettie 






